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Beth Elohim Shuttle Stop Service Announcement

New Fairfield - Southeast • 09/21/17 - 09/22/17
Beth Elohim Shuttle Stop Service Announcement

Thursday, 9/21 & Friday, 9/22

 

Temple Beth Elohim parking lot will be closed for Rosh Hashanah.

HARTransit Shuttles will not service the parking lot on these days.

Please plan your travels accordingly and contact the HARTransit
office at 203.744.4070 with any questions.
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